

The Holy Spirit Catholic Primary School

"In the spirit of love and forgiveness our family learns to grow with hope and joy."

Cotterill, Halton Brook, Runcorn WA7 2NL Contact 01928 563148 Church 01928 577755

Headteacher: Mrs L Connolly Chair of Governors: Mrs K Keig

5th November 2021

Dear parents/carers and pupils, welcome back. We hope you've had a restful break and are ready for the new half-term.

Times tables/Spellings Please, continue to read and practice times tables and spellings just 15 minutes a day will make a big difference. Parents Evening (YR/1, Y1/2, Y4/5, Y6) Please book your appointment on Parents Evening System. This term, the meeting will be either in person or over the phone, you will have received a message from Mrs Dineley, already. We're looking forward to seeing you.

We are so proud of all our Holy Spirit Super Stars! Well Done!

Diamonds: Laura & Leela Emeralds: Briar & Aiden Sapphires: Holly & Elisa

Amethysts: Maisie-Louise & Esme

Topaz: Grace & Georgie

HS Councils

Eco council School Council Mini Vinnies Reading buddies

All will be timetabled this half -

term.

Weekly Notices

PE days for classes – Children to wear full PE kits, please!

Year R/1 Diamonds Wednesday
Year 1/2 Emeralds Wednesday
Year 3 /4 Sapphires Thursday
Year 4/5 Amethysts Monday
Year 6 Topaz Friday

Swimming – Year 6 will be swimming each Tuesday, so they need to wear their Holy Spirit uniform on the day.

Third Space – Year 6 will continue to have their tutoring programme every Wednesday, until 3.30pm.

<u>Keeping Safe</u> Thank you very much for your support. However, please do contact school, if you test positive. Holy There is a link with our few C19 Cases these seem to affect siblings from high schools, over the holidays please be mindful and keep safe. <u>Attendance and punctuality</u> Attendance is currently 94% please ensure your children are in school on time. If they are ill, please contact school to inform us. <u>Winners</u> this week are <u>Diamonds</u> with 100% attendance. Well done!

Our Parish Community - St Maximillian Kolbe

Y6 Faith in Action - for more information please contact clare.williams@dioceseofshrewsbury.org

Holy Communion Year 3 and year 4 children, please take up the opportunity to speak to Mrs Connolly or Father Peter about receiving your First Holy Communion.

Birthdays Happy Birthday to the children, who have celebrated their birthdays over the last week: George, Laura, Esme, Isaac, Charlotte, Luci. Hope they've had a lovely day.

Coming soon

Autumn assessments for Reading, writing and Maths. (Please support your child with homework over the holiday)

Parents Evening in November

Whole school Brindley theatre trip in December

<u>Polite Reminders</u> Clubs Please note that we are opening our breakfast club and after school wider so that more children can join us. We do have a limit of 25 so if you want a space please book on gateway.

Photographs Please put your order in and we will send them off after the holidays.